
IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

2025 Fall Meeting 

The LBLA annual fall meeting will take place on Saturday, August 30th at 10:00 AM. Join us at 

the LBL pavilion (Located on Bear Lk. Rd. directly across from Star Rd.) Coffee will be 

provided. 

Dues 

2025-2026 dues should be paid by paid by 9/1/2025. Dues will remain at $200 for the coming 

year. 

 

Payments can be made via cash or check (mail checks to: LBLA, P.O Box 335, Johannesburg 

MI, 49751), or online through QuickBooks. 

 

To pay online, use the link that was sent with your invoice. There is a 1% processing fee. If you 

cannot find the payment  link, contact mikespencerlbla@gmail.com 

Thank you to those who have already made their dues payment! 

 

Please provide your email if you haven’t already. You can provide this information by filling 

out the form online or by emailing mikespencer.lbla@gmail.com.  
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 Just A Reminder… 

 
o Dumpsters are for household trash bags only! Please see our website for other locations 

that accept larger items or for recycling information. 

o The speed limit on ALL roads is 15 MPH.  

o All dogs must always be on a leash when not on your property. 

 

A Message from the President 

 
Summer sure is going fast!  Soon, the lake will appear much larger as our boats, docks and rafts are 

removed and the lake toys are put up for another season.  There is something to be said for the change 

in the seasons and the beauty of our lake shore. 

 

We are having a great year so far with minimal issues or complaints.  Everyone is doing a great job with 

storm clean up.  Hopefully we can get together this fall and help some members who don’t have the 

means to get it done. 

  

The board met a few weeks ago, with one more meeting to finalize the agenda before our annual 

association meeting. We hope to see as many members as possible at the fall meeting.   

 

Board Update:  we have accepted the resignation of Nancy Stock and would like to thank her for her 

contribution to the LBLA board. To fill that vacancy, the board appointed Bruce Hillier to fill this position. 

Bruce returning to the board is an asset to our community. The remaining board members including 

Bruce, have agreed to stay on for another year. If anyone is interested in running, please reach out to 

Alex Keesling by August 15th. We will vote on the board approval at the fall meeting. 

 

Some other items on the agenda: update on the roads and access lots, dumpsters, and dues payments. 

Please note, dues invoices are currently being sent out. 

 

NOTE:  Road grading is scheduled tentatively for next week. Brining is scheduled for the following week, 

provided the grading is finished. They need rain prior to both for grading and brining to be effect. 

 

Thank you and enjoy the rest of the summer! 

 

Brian Parros 
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